
 
 

Date:   30 April 2022                  Reference: PCG NTM 186 and 187 - 2022 

        (HD 196 and 197/22) 
        

Subject   : NAVPHIL.INFORMATION       No. of Pages:   1 

 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 120/22 – LUZON, W. COAST, MANILA BAY – OFFSHORE SURVEY WORKS 
 

BEN LINE AGENCIES PHILIPPINES INC., UTILIZING “MTUG JAVA IRDINA”, IS 
CONDUCTING OFFSORE GEOPHYSICAL AND GEOTECHNICAL SURVEY UNTIL 23 
MAY 2022 AT THE MANILA BAY ENTRANCE WITHIN THE AREA DEFINED BY THE 
FOLLOWING COORDINATES: 

 

 
1  14° 23' 19”N., 120° 32' 18”E. 
2  14° 27' 58”N., 120° 35' 56”E. 
3  14° 23' 17”N., 120° 44' 43”E. 
4  14° 21' 30”N., 120° 47' 22”E. 
5  14° 20' 06”N., 120° 46' 20”E. 
6  14° 18' 17”N., 120° 43' 27”E. 
7  14° 18' 33”N., 120° 40' 58”E. 

 
 
ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE- 

MENTIONED AREA ARE ADVISED TO TAKE NOTE OF THE INFORMATION AND TAKE 
NECESSARY PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT ALL TIMES. 

 
CANCEL THIS NAVIGATIONAL WARNING ON 24 MAY 2022. 

 
 
 
 

          CAPTAIN ANTONIO G VALENZUELA JR 

                   Officer-in-Charge, Hydrography Branch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 
 

 


